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WELCOME to Owl Class with Miss Massey 
and Mrs Harding! 

www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk  
 
Welcome back to the Summer Term in the Owl class!  
We have an exciting term planned with a fascinating 
topic, new and great books to read, and a new science 

focus! Remember to check in on the website where 
you will find all the current planning. If you have any 
concerns or anything you would like to  discuss please 

feel free come in and see me after school.  
 

Thank you! 
Mrs Harding and Miss Massey 

 

A huge well done and welcome back to families after the 
lockdown. We are so proud of all of your hard work. The 

children have settled back in extremely well 

HOMEWORK CHALLENGES 
Home work will begin again this term via IXL. 

Challenges will be set on a Friday and so the children will 
have the week to complete it. Make sure you click on the 
star icon in the top right corner for the suggested teach-

er activities.  
As always, please continue to read and practice times ta-

bles at home. 
 
 

Date for your diary 
 

Thursday 27th May– cricket skills 
Please make sure your child comes to school wearing their 

PE kit to enjoys a cricket session with James Kemp. 
 

P.E Days 
This term P.E will remain on Tuesday’s and 

Friday’s.  
Please make sure your child has their PE kit 

in school! 



ENGLISH 
This term we begin with a text called ‘Alien Landing.’ It 
is a mystery story and taught in the same way as 
previously, using the Primary Writing Project. This text 
will then be used to cover our non-fiction focus of 
persuasive writing. 

We will continue with our fabulous class guided 
reading texts, which we enjoy daily. As well as this we 
have our class novels. Miss Massey will continue to 
read Wild Robot and Mrs Harding will begin Amelia 
Fang and the Barbaric Ball. 

MATHS 
Maths this term begins with the continuation of 
multiplication and division from last term. This is 
slightly longer than usual, however we feel this key 
mathematical focus is so important to solidify before 
moving forward. The class will then move onto 
fractions. Other focus’s this term are geometry, 
measures and statistics.  
 
SCIENCE 
We begin this term with an investigation study into 
plant. Using sturdy broad beans, we will experiment 
with what happens when some of the key life sources 
are taken. Within this, we will focus on the structure of 
plants and how water is transported. Around plants. 
 
RE 
RE this term begins with learning Hinduism before 
moving on to Pentecost and learning about the Holy 
Spirit. After half-term the class will move on to 
reconciliation; focusing on choices and forgiveness and 
then finishing with CAFOD– special places. 

 
HUMANITIES 
As Geographers and Historians the Owls Class will be 
learning about Vikings. They will be using atlases and 
maps to locate where the Vikings lived. The class have 
shown a great interest in Viking Gods and so this will 
be followed. Using a range sources, the Owls will learn 
about Viking lifestyle and how they became so 
legendry.  
 
PE 
The Owl class have begun this term with continuing 
with volleyball before moving on to athletics. 
Remember, PE is on a Tuesday and Friday so please 
make sure children have their PE kits on these days 
 
PSHE 
The Owls will continue to learn about healthy eating 
before moving on to relationships which teaches how 
to deal with comfortable and uncomfortable feelings, 
problems in relationships, sharing and caring and 
friendships.  
 
 


